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Dear Central Board of Secondary Education, 

 

I am writing to inform you that our Gaden Shartse Thoesam Norling 

School is a monastery school that follows a unique educational 

philosophy. As part of this philosophy, we do not collect any fees from 

our students. Our aim is to provide high-quality education to all 

children, regardless of their financial background. 

 

We understand that this may not align with the typical fee structure of 

schools under the Central Board of Secondary Education. However, we 

believe that every child deserves access to education, and we are 

committed to providing this opportunity to the students in our care. 

 

We hope for your understanding and support as we continue to uphold 

our principles and values in education. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lobsang Tsering  

PRINCIPAL 

                                                             


